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Honorable Budget and Finance Committee Chair Haney and Supervisors Mar and Safai, 

Please see the attached letter of support from Principal Officer Tony Delorio (cc'd) for
approval of the meter contract for the SFMTA with McKay Meters, which will be I'm
attaching a link here to the legislative file for your
convenience: https://sfgov.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?
ID=4985563&GUID=139881BB-52BF-4631-8731-97DDAE15C36B

We will have a short, 5-minute presentation for you on Weds., but I would be happy to
respond to any questions you may have before then. 

Thank you for your consideration, and I hope you have a restful weekend. 

Best, 

Joél T. Ramos
Local Government Affairs Manager
joel.ramos@sfmta.com
(415) 646-2067

 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency
1 South Van Ness Avenue, 7th floor
San Francisco, CA 94103
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September 10, 2021



Supervisor Matt Haney

Supervisor Ahsha Safai

Supervisor Gordon Mar

SF Board of Supervisors

Budget & Finance Committee



Re: SFMTA Parking Meter Procurement Agreement





Honorable Chair Haney and Supervisors Mar and Safai, 

We at Teamsters Local 665 write this letter in support of the pending agreement to be awarded to MacKay Meters, Inc. for parking meter procurement and maintenance services.  We have discussed the impact of the agreement with the SFMTA, and have reviewed the information that was sent to us as part of the Civil Service Committee evaluation process.

Under the new agreement, union members will continue to perform their current duties. In addition, SFMTA will be adding positions to support the installation and maintenance of the new meters.

During these challenging times, it is important to keep our members active and to create new positions when necessary to supporting infrastructure projects that benefit the City and the public.

We enthusiastically urge your approval of the item, and thank you for your consideration. 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 650.255.0848



Sincerely, 

Tony Delorio



Tony Delorio

Principal Officer
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September 10, 2021 
 
Supervisor Matt Haney 
Supervisor Ahsha Safai 
Supervisor Gordon Mar 
SF Board of Supervisors 
Budget & Finance Committee 
 
Re: SFMTA Parking Meter Procurement Agreement 
 
 
Honorable Chair Haney and Supervisors Mar and Safai,  

We at Teamsters Local 665 write this letter in support of the pending agreement to be awarded to 
MacKay Meters, Inc. for parking meter procurement and maintenance services.  We have discussed the 
impact of the agreement with the SFMTA, and have reviewed the information that was sent to us as part 
of the Civil Service Committee evaluation process. 

Under the new agreement, union members will continue to perform their current duties. In addition, 
SFMTA will be adding positions to support the installation and maintenance of the new meters. 

During these challenging times, it is important to keep our members active and to create new positions 
when necessary to supporting infrastructure projects that benefit the City and the public. 

We enthusiastically urge your approval of the item, and thank you for your consideration.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 650.255.0848 

 

Sincerely,  

Tony Delorio 
 
Tony Delorio 
Principal Officer 


